
 

 

HOW DO I BOOK ON AND PAY FOR CLASSES? 

To book onto a class or add onto a waiting list please follow the booking 
system link attached to our website. Once booked on, you will be able to 
pay through the same system. Please note we do not allow payment via 
cash. 

 

WHERE ARE YOUR CLASSES HELD? 

Wednesday and Saturday Club –  

Bugbrooke Community Centre, Camp Close, Bugbrooke, NN7 3RW 

Before and Afterschool Clubs –  

All held at the schools themselves, please contact us to find out if we are in your 
child’s school. 

Holiday Clubs –  

Bugbrooke Community Centre, Camp Close, Bugbrooke, NN7 3RW 

Unless stated otherwise on the holiday club flyer. 

 

CAN PARENTS WATCH THE CLASS? 

For all classes we do not have a space for the parents to view them. The 
hall is too small once all the equipment is out. The last session of every half 
term you may come along for “Parent Watching Week” where you can 



quietly sit and watch the class and see how your gymnast is doing. At all of 
these sessions we have some small refreshments for sale for you to enjoy.  

 

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD WEAR TO CLASS? 

Gymnasts should wear a leotard or shorts/leggings and a t-shirt. Our 
uniform is available to purchase. Please visit the uniform button on our 
website to order. Bare feet and long hair tied back. Please remove all 
jewelry before each session. 

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD BRING TO CLASS? 

Gymnasts should bring a drink along to every session and chalk if they 
prefer to use it on the bar. We no longer provide chalk for the children so 
this must be provided by yourselves. A good place to buy this is gymnastics 
planet.  

 

 

 

  
 


